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Bring your Gifts," while the collections were being taken up, and so
made a most enjoyable session, and, like most good things, we conid wish
it over again. The memory of these meetings and the kindness of the ladies
of Bobeaygeon will long remain in the hearts of those who were privileged
to attend.

OWEN SouNo.-The annual meeting of the Owen Sound Presbyterial
W.F.M.S. ivas held in Division St. Church, Owen Sound, on the 25th of
June. All the auxiliaries of the society, except one of the most distant,
were represented. The officers were all re-elected. It was decided to have
a separate fund for incidental expenses, and Mrs. Caton was appointed
treasurer of it. Mrs. Fraser was chosen as delegate to the next %nnual
meeting of the General Society, with Mrs. Doherty as alternate. The after-
noon meeting was well attended. Aiter opening devotional exercises, led
by Mrs. Forrest, the President, Mrs. Maclennan, gave an interesting
address, and the Secretary, Mrs. Jenkirns, read the annual report of the
society, which shows that there are 17 Auxiliaries and seven Mission Baads.
with a membership of 474. An affecting solo was sung by Mrs. Cavanagh.
Mrs. Watt, of Guelph, gave an address on " The Model Auxiliary," which
was most instructive and stimulating, and was listened to with the deep-
est interest and delight. • The public meeting in the evening, which was
well attended, was opened by Dr. Somerville, who presided. Short
addresses were delivered by Rev. J. B. Fraser and Mrs. Watt, after which
Rev. W. S. Bannerman, who bas spent some years in mission work in
Africa, gave a most interesting account of the country, the people and his
work among them. Dinner and tea were provided for delegates and nem-
bers of Presbytery, which met the same day, by the hospitality of the
ladies of Division St. Church. In response to a cordial invitation from
Meaford Auxiliary it was decided to hold the next annual meeting there on
the fourth Tuesday in June, 1896. The collections amounted to ?22.59.

SUPPLY DEPARTMENT.

The time for receiving goods for india has been extended to Sep.
tember 15th. All contributions niust be in the hands of the Secretary of
Supplies on or before that date.

If Presbyterial Secretaries of Supplies will kindly read the instructions
for shipping clothing to the North-West Indians, they will see that the in-
voices are to be prepared when the goods are repacked and not by the
different societies in thc Presbytery.


